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To support you with your monitoring of your child’s online activity and to give you advice and support when dealing 
with any online issues, please see the link below. 
 
https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App
%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24 
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Weekly Roundup 
 
* We are now up and running with MARVELLOUS ME. You will receive instant notifications from your child's class 
teacher / TA / Headteacher with announcements, homework, rewards and badges!   
* We currently have 73% of our parents signed up to the Marvellous Me app.  If you have not yet signed up, please 
do so and join the Cheetwood school community on there.  
If you need login details, please speak to your child’s class teacher or the school office.  
 
* Year 3 visited the Apple Store on Friday 17th January. Staff at the store were very impressed with behaviour and 
the knowledge all the children knew - WELL DONE Y3!  
 

                                               Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week! 
 

Article of the week:  
R.R. Article: Article 33 

Protection from harmful substances 
Article 33 of the UNCRC says that children and young people have a right to be protected from harmful drugs. 

To be protected from drugs, children and young people should be taught about their effects. 

https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24
https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24


 

Attendance​
Our school attendance target this year is 97% 

Class attendance for the this week: 

Nursery: 81.5% Reception: 97.6% 

Year 1: 90.5% Year 2: 96.1% 

Year 3: 93.9% Year 4: 94.7% 

Year 5: 97.1% Year 6: 93.% 

Overall Attendance is 93.1% 

 Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week. 
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time 
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Star of the week Golden Ticket 

Nursery:  Aaleyah & Cheick 
Reception: Ayza & Musa 
Year 1: Shahmeer and Shams-Uddin 
Year 2: Abigail, Jumanah & Maha 
Year 3: Marwan 
Year 4: Turab & Ujin 
Year 5: Oskar & Rodiat  
Year 6: Eljit & Malachi 

 

                                           
                                      Reading Stats  

 Year 1: 56 %,  Year 2: 52 %  
 Year 3: 83%,   Year 4:68 %  
  Year 5: 63 %,  Year 6:82 % 

Presentation  

Year 1: Worthy & Lenaya 
Year 2: Alayna & Asiya 
Year 3:Talha 

Year 4: Alexandra  
Year 5:  Arfa  
Year 6:  Shakirah 
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